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NURSERY
NEWS

Dear Families, 
We hope you are all well. Thank you for taking the time to read our monthly 
newsletter that shows you some of what we have been up to. We provide a 
range of different activities throughout the day that is planned for weekly. 
We ensure these activities offer support and also promote challenge to 
our children. If you have any queries/comments/feedback/suggestions please 
contact us directly on Lmns@little-marvels.co.uk. Please also follow, 
like and support our social media pages: @littlemarvelsnurseryservices on 
Instagram and @littlemarvelsnuseryserves on Facebook. 

Kind regards,
Lisa Kearne

Business Manager

Creative Art! 

The Preschool children have been exploring the outdoor environment 
and learning about how we look after the plants and bugs. The 
children used watering cans to water the plants and are getting 
prepared to do some planting in the upcoming weeks. We also have 
the harvest festival coming up and the children are so excited! They 
have also been enjoying autumn walks and seeing the leaves fall 
from the trees. 

Preschool have been junk modelling in the creative area. They used 
a variety of recycled materials to form their very own models. Khloe 
told all her friends that she created a big house with colourful doors. 
The children love using their imagination during play, and activities 
like this really support their imaginative skills. Also engaging 
activities like this encourage the children to become more familiar 
with different colours and shapes. 
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Reminders: 

Could all parents please be aware that there has been a few cases 
of chicken pox going around so please look out for symptoms in 
the children. 
October                                   
Half Term  23rd - 27th Term time children only 
  
November 
3rd November 9:30-11am Halloween stay and play 

 

Painting! 

The Toddlers have been exploring how to create marks. They really 
enjoyed using straws to paint with and seeing what marks were left. 
They were able to dip the straw into the paint then form marks on the 
paper. Painting and other activities involving colour and mark making 
supports children with colour recognition and also can support their 
fine motor skills. 

Focus Activity!  

Edible sand! The children loved playing with the cheerio sand in the 
Toddler room. They used scoops to scoop up the sand and used 
different sized bowls and buckets to fill. The children had so much 
fun sharing the scoops and showing each other how to play. Playing 
in groups and supporting each other really boosts the children’s 
confidence and helps them form friendships.

Outside Play! 

The babies have had lots of fun in the garden enjoying the beautiful 
weather. They enjoyed playing in sensory trays and reading books in 
the sunshine. They also enjoyed a lovely autumn walk exploring the 
world around them. It is really important for babies to explore the 
outdoor world as it really supports the development of their senses.

Dear Families,

We have a new Famly app! We hope this brings a sense of partnership between us, 
as we are able to share with you daily updates of our nursery and keep you well 
informed about your child’s learning and development.  You are able to complete 
observations from home and we can then add those to your child’s learning journal

You can mark your child as absent or mark holidays. You can also keep in direct 
contact via messages. 
Thank you for your continued support.

Enjoy!


